From: Francis Jennings I

Sent: 01 August 2024 16:51
To: Planning Enquiries <planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: P241536/F

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs,

| wish to object to planning P241536/F at 68 Penn Grove Road as this new house
would be out of place in this area of the road with its more period architectural
design. Planning has previously been refused on the site of no 68 as it would not be
sympathetic to its neighboring houses and therefore, | believe the same grounds
apply. Such a new house would look odd from the roadside butted up against such
old period properties.

Regards

Francis Jennings (45 penn grove road HR1 1BT)



